
Hello, 

I'm writing this in support of the expansion of Car2Go into St Paul. I'm unable to attend the city 

council meeting tonight due to work commitments. 

  

I live in South Minneapolis and work at my main job there, but my second job is in the box 

office at the Xcel Energy Center. I love the idea of the Car2Go service and signed up recently, 

but one of the big reasons I haven't yet gotten rid of my car entirely is the need for me to get 

from Job #1 to Job #2 (S. Mpls to Downtown St Paul) QUICKLY during the work week. The 

new green line doesn't go close enough to the X and the bus schedule doesn't always fall at the 

right time (even if it ran on time), but there are several Car2Go vehicles within a block of my 

main job, and it would be great to be able to just hop in one of those, zip on over to St Paul, and 

check out of the vehicle. I could use it or the bus (or even my bike) to get home, and one day I 

might seriously be able to get rid of my car entirely. 

  

PLEASE vote in favor of this expansion, and feel free to share stories like mine at the meeting if 

people need examples of how this could be used. 

  

Thanks, 

Amy Hoover 

612-387-2588 


